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Overview

The Lower Manhattan Development Corporation (LMDC) is conducting this public meeting on the
Draft Scope of the Generic Environmental Impact Statement for the proposed World Trade Center Memorial and
Redevelopment Plan. The proposed action contemplates the construction of the World Trade Center memorial
and memorial-related improvements, as well as commercial, retail, museum, and cultural facilities, new open
space areas, new street configurations, and certain infrastructure improvements at the World Trade Center site.
This meeting provides the general public with the opportunity to provide comments to the LMDC on the Draft
Scope. Copies of the Draft Scope are available at this meeting and on the LMDC website at www.renewnyc.com.
Comments made during the public meeting will be limited to three (3) minutes. You may also submit a written
version of your oral testimony at this meeting.

Additional Ways to Comment on the Draft Scope

The LMDC is accepting comments on the Draft Scope until August 4, 2003. Comments MUST be
received no later than 5:00PM EDT on August 4, 2003.

In addition to soliciting comments on the Draft Scope at today’s public meetings, LMDC is also accepting writ-
ten public comment received as follows:

By Mail: LMDC Public Comment on the Draft Scope WTC GEIS

1 Liberty Plaza, 20th Floor
New York, NY 10006

Via the web: You may submit comments on the Draft Scope electronically through the LMDC
website at www.renewnyc.com within the Planning Section of the website by selecting the category
“Environmental/Plan Review.”

Current Estimate for the Environmental Review Process

August 2003 — Final Scope of Generic Environmental Impact Statement
November 2003 — Draft Generic Environmental Impact Statement

March 2004 — Final Generic Environmental Impact Statement



